
NEWSLETTER 

May 2023         Be the best you can be 

      

 

King Charles III Coronation 

Saturday 6th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

King Charles III, formerly known as The Prince of Wales, became King on the death 

of his mother Queen Elizabeth II on 8 September 2022.  

In addition to his official and ceremonial duties in the United Kingdom and overseas 

as The Prince of Wales, His Majesty has taken a keen and active interest in all areas 

of public life for decades. The King has been instrumental in establishing more than 

20 charities over 40 years, including The Prince's Trust, The Prince's Foundation and 

The Prince of Wales’s Charitable Fund (PWCF). 

His Majesty has worked closely with many organisations, publicly supporting a wide 

variety of causes relating to the environment, rural communities, the built 

environment, the arts, healthcare and education. 
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                                               A Special Invite                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 

     

                        

One of our Vicarage staff members, Mrs Hamilton -

Clarey was lucky enough to be invited to King Charles 

III coronation at Westminster Abbey on Saturday 

6th May 2023.  

Watch an exclusive interview with Mrs Hamilton -

Clarey in our May Vicarage Newsround, which can be 

found on our school website.  
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Our school community along with the nation celebrated the Coronation of 

King Charles III. 
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Pupils marked the Coronation through assemblies, lessons and  

writing poems.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poem from EYFS 

By Amelia - RH 

 

 

 

Poem from Year 1 

By Chrisse – 1S 
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Poem from Year 2 

By Sophie – 2R  

 

 

 

Poem from Year 3 

By Yara – 3Z  
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Poem from Year 4 

By Nathan – 4A  

 

 

 

Poem from Year 5 

By Mihran – 5Y  
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      Twitter  
Be the first to hear the news! Follow us on  

Twitter: Twitter@SchoolVicarage 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms S Khan 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 Dates for your diary  
 

Friday 26th May – Last day of term 5 

 

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June – Half Term break 

 

Monday 5th June – Staff INSET day – School closed for pupils  

 

Tuesday 6th June – All pupils return to school 

 

Wednesday 21st June – Class Photographs 

 

Poem from Year 6 

By Tomas – 6M   

 

 

 


